SECRETARIAT OF STATE

FIRST SECTION - GENERAL AFFAIRS

From the Vatican, 26 June 2018

Dear Miss Stanley,

His Holiness Pope Francis has received your letter, and he has asked me to reply in
his name. He appreciates the sentiments which prompted you and your students to write to
him about Canon Frank O’Sullivan.

The Holy Father assures you of a remembrance in his prayers. Invoking joy and
peace in our Lord Jesus Christ upon your school community, and especially upon Canon
O’Sullivan, Pope Francis sends his blessing.

As you requested, I am returning the album of letters to you.

Yours sincerely,

Rtz

Monsignor Paolo Borgia
Assessor

Miss Jill Stanley

Religious Education Coordinator
Laleham Lea School

29 Peaks Hill
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